
 
3rd July 2020 
 
Plans and Places Team Leader 
Auckland Council 
 
Attention: Craig Cairncross 
 
Dear Craig, 
 

66 Dublin Street, Hickeys Water Treatment Plant Notice of Requirement 

 

Please find enclosed a Notice of Requirement regarding the re-establishment and operation of the 
Hickeys Water Treatment Plant for water treatment purposes at 66 Dublin Street, Pukekohe.  

The following information is provided in support of the proposal: 

The following documents are enclosed: 

• Covering Letter – “Application for Notice of Requirement” dated 3rd July 2020; 
• Application 18 Form; 
• Assessment of Environmental Effects; 
• Appendix A – Auckland Council Correspondence; 
• Appendix B – Mana Whenua Correspondence; 
• Appendix C – Franklin Local Board Correspondence; 
• Appendix D – Site Layout/Designation Plan; 
• Appendix E – Certificate of Title; and 
• Notification Assessment 

The application fee deposit will be paid by Watercare on receipt of an invoice from Auckland 
Council. The purchase order is 410013990. Please quote this purchase order on all invoices. 

 

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 021-581707 or 
Anshita.jerath@water.co.nz. 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Anshita Jerath   
Resource Consents Planner 
Watercare Services Limited 
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